
 
 

NOTICE 

The applications made through the online registration portal for admission into 

M.Tech. programs at Silicon University have been scrutinized for appearing the 

Silicon University Admission Test 2024 (SUAT-2024). 

 

The SUAT-2024 shall be conducted on 13th July 2024. The Admit Cards for the 

same will be sent to the candidates through email by 6th July 2024. The exact 

time of the test shall be mentioned in the Admit Card. 

 

All are requested to check their email for the Admit Card. In case of any issues, 

they may contact the Admission Counseling Cell of Silicon University. 

 

 

Sd/- 

Professor-in-charge of Admissions 

Silicon University, Odisha 

 

 

 

 


